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I am strictly OPPOSED to HB3076. This is a attack against our constitutional rights 

by putting an undue hardship on FFL's, doing so will cause many of them to have to 

close their businesses thus making it harder for law abiding citizens to purchase 

firearms lawfully. So not only would it cause small businesses across the state to 

close it has the potential to invite unlawful sales of firearms. FFL's provide a critical 

role as they have the ability to stop illegal purchases by making sure everyone that 

comes in to make a purchase is legally able to do so. Please vote NO on HB3076 

this creates terrible policies and only hurts law abiding citizens. 


